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The second BJCP exam for the Puget Sound area in 2009 is coming up on November 14th. 
Here are details for the exam:

  

Date: November 14th, 2009
Location: VFW Post 2995
4330 148th Ave NE, Redmond, WA 98052
Time: Please arrive between 8:30 and 8:45.

  

If you are interested in taking the test, please RSVP with Steve Antoch .  Don't forget to bring
your payment for the exam ($50 for new judges, $30 for a retake).  For more information on
taking the exam, visit the BJCP website at 
http://www.bjcp.org
.
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